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             Dear fellow members and residents,  
 

 2020 has been a difficult year for many of us. It is our hope and wishes that you have been able to 
deal with the issues you have been faced with. Because of the restrictions we have had in holding our 
monthly general meetings, we had to suspend them. We will notify you as soon as we have a firm date 
and location for our first 2021 association general meeting. 
 
 The Board of Directors recently held a meeting to discuss the future of FHECA and our goals. 
Please be assured, it is our intention to keep your Board active in our community and to do our best to 
serve the needs of Forest Hills East. Most of the Officers and Directors from 2020 have agreed to contin-
ue with their roles until we can hold a formal association wide meeting to conduct a nomination and elec-
tion. Anyone interested in serving on the Board or to assist the Board is welcome to submit their name to 
Mary Thompson. The Board is holding its next meeting on February 16, 2021. Please contact Mary 
Thompson if you wish to attend. Although this is not a general FHECA meeting, residents are invited to 
be present, and will be given an opportunity to speak. 
 
 What does the FHECA Board do for the community? Well, we see our role is ensuring the deed 
restriction set in our charter are followed, and assist the County in enforcing code compliance. The Board 
was directly responsible in having the County repave our roads, working with the state in managing the 
lake and controlling an invasive aquatic weed infestation that would have had serious impact on the quali-
ty of the water and possible environmental disaster with the loss of aquatic life in the lake.  
 
 All this is intended to keep property values up. We can’t do this without your financial support by 
members paying the annual dues of $30. For more information about the FHECA, or get a copy of the 
deed restrictions, visit www.ForestHillsEast.com. 
 
 Everyone, please be safe out there, and to those who have elderly or infirmed neighbors, check up 
on them, we are all in this together and to make it we need to care for and about each other. 
 

 A BIG Thanks to the person or persons who cleaned up the entrance landscape. 




